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16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Colleagues, 
 
Following the completion of the consultation regarding the alteration to the length of the 
school day, I can confirm that the changes were agreed at the Full Governing Body 
meeting; the changes will be put in place from September. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity of thanking those whom responded to the consultation, 
your comments were taken into consideration as part of the decision making process. 
The new times are as follows: 
 
Morning Registration 0840 – Gates open at 0830 and will be closed by 0845  
End of School – 1510 – Gates open at 1505 
 
All other aspects of the morning and afternoon arrangements are the same and will not be 
changed. For Early Years children drop off and pick up will still be from the school hall. 
If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Headteacher  
 

 
 
Chair of Governors 
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